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Hi everyone,
UKSF

It was great to see everyone at UKSF last week and congratulations to the recruitment that continued whilst some of
the team were at the conference.

NEW: electronic process for PI SAE review

Apologies we didn’t mention this at the Investigator meeting at UKSF, this change was implemented by our
programmer much quicker than we anticipated.

Following a sponsor review we have been asked to demonstrate how Pl oversight is documented in TICH-3.
Introducing this electronic system should simplify the need for Pls to print off SAE reviews, please see attached
guidance for how to complete the very simple electronic review.

OPTIONAL REVIEW OF OTHER eCRFs

You will now see the dialogue box on all eCRFs (enrolment, day 7, death/discharge, protocol violations). The Pl can
review and document approval using the dialogue box but this is NOT REQUIRED on these eCRFs, only the SAE
review by the local Pl is required.

Training session TICH-3 Targeting the patients most at risk of haematoma expansion 21/11/2024

Thank you very much to those that were able to attend the training session ‘TICH-3 Targeting the patients most at
risk of haematoma expansion’. Please find attached the slides from the session.

We have also created a poster version of the slides to help when a potential participant presents, attached.

IMP monitoring and security

On a separate note, we just wanted to remind the sites to ensure you are aware of where the TICH-3 treatment
packs are at all times and that they are kept safely and securely so that there isn’t any risk of these being accidently
destroyed or given to non-TICH-3 participants. Please remember to complete the monthly IMP check and to keep
the inventory and accountability logs up to date.

The attached documents are also available on the TICH-3 documents page https://stroke.nottingham.ac.uk/tich-

3/docs/.

Thank you all for your continued support of the
TICH-3 trial this year!

We wish you a happy festive break and look
forward to continue working with you next year!




Many thanks
Best wishes

Brittany on behalf of the TICH-3 team
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